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Date: April 5, 2011     Number:   OH-P-2011-15 
               MI-P-2011-08 
To:  Ohio and Michigan Providers 
 
From:  CareSource 
 
Subject:  CareSource Plan for 5010 Transition   
 
Effective: January 1, 2012 
 

 
 

Effective January 1, 2012, CareSource will comply with federal regulations and 
discontinue acceptance of 4010 transactions.  
 
On January 1, 2012, CareSource will only accept transactions in the 5010 format.  
 
Transactions covered under the 5010 requirements 

 837   Claims Encounters 

 276/277  Claim Status Inquiry 

 835   Electronic Remittance Advice 

 270/271  Eligibility 

 278   Prior Authorization Requests 

 834   Enrollment 

 820  Payment Order / Remittance Advice  

 NCPDP Version D 
 

Will CareSource accept 4010 and 5010? 
Providers will be notified a date in which we will accept both 4010 and 5010 
transactions. This period of time will take place prior to January 1, 2012.  

Click here for the complete list of FAQs on the transition to 5010.  

http://www.caresource.com/en/Provider/oh/ClaimsInfo/Pages/5010Compliance.aspx

